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JH Airport Parking Availability 
 
Jackson, Wyoming – With improved parking capacity and an expected downturn in 
travel because of COVID 19, limitations on public parking at the Jackson Hole Airport 
are not expected this holiday season.  
 
For the past few years, the Airport leased space at the Town of Jackson’s downtown 
parking garage to provide additional parking for, and encourage ride sharing by, airport 
passengers. These ride sharing programs no longer exist, and community members are 
inquiring about options for extended parking and airport transportation. With increased 
parking capacity, and anticipated reduced holiday travel, the public is encouraged to 
utilize parking at the Airport. Within the Town of Jackson limits there is currently not an 
option for long-term public parking.  Individuals may park on the first 3 floors of the 
Town’s public parking garage (located on the corner of Simpson Avenue and Millward 
Street) for up to 48 hours.  
 
“Though adequate parking should be available at the Airport this holiday season, to the 
extent consistent with COVID protocols, we continue to encourage the use of taxi’s, ride 
shares and other forms of transportation to the Airport,” suggested Jim Elwood, 
Executive Director.  
 
Please visit https://www.jacksonholeairport.com/ and click the parking icon to view the 
parking lots in real time. 
 
For additional Information, please contact: 
 
Carl Pelletier                                                    Megan Jenkins 
Public Information Officer                                Public Information Officer            
Town of Jackson                                             Jackson Hole Airport 
733-3932 extension 1112                                (307) 699-4387 
cpelletier@ci.jackson.wy.us                             megan.jenkins@jhairport.org 
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